
Updated on January 11, 2023 

 

To all our business partners,  

 

We are pleased to announce the relocation of our office,  

effective February 13, 2023. 

The new address is as follows 

 

New Address: Sumitomo Fudosan Shiodome Hamarikyu Building 

             8-21-1 Ginza, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 104-0061 Japan. 

 

We are looking forward to continuing our business relationship. 


